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BENIHANA® PROVIDES PAID TIME OFF TO THEIR TEAM MEMBERS 

TO RECEIVE THE COVID-19 VACCINE 
  
AVENTURA, FL – February 4, 2021 Benihana’s first priority is the health and safety of our guests 
and team members at each of our four restaurant brands: BENIHANA®, HARU SUSHI®, RA 
SUSHI®, and SAMURAI®.   
 
As the pandemic began, we expanded our world-class health and safety protocols to meet 
COVID-19 CDC guidelines and are continually seeking to go above and beyond those guidelines 
to ensure the health and safety of our team members and guests. 
  
In accordance with our values, we are proud to offer paid time off to our team members who 
get a COVID-19 vaccination during 2021.  While we understand that getting vaccinated is a 
personal decision, we encourage our highly valued team members to get vaccinated for their 
safety and that of our guests. Each of our hourly team members choosing to get vaccinated will 
be provided with six hours of paid time off for the purpose of receiving the COVID-19 vaccine, 
while salaried team members will be provided with time off to get vaccinated. 
  
The health and safety of our guests and team members is paramount, and we believe in the 
current environment, vaccination is an important element of that goal.  
 
About Benihana 
Benihana, through its subsidiaries, is the nation's leading operator of Japanese teppanyaki and 
sushi restaurants with more than 100 restaurants operating under the brands BENIHANA®, 
HARU SUSHI®, RA SUSHI®, and SAMURAI®, including franchised BENIHANA restaurants in the 
United States, the Caribbean, Central America, and South America. To learn more about 
Benihana and its four brands, https://www.benihana.com/about/company-video/. 
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